INVITATION TO BID:

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)
FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES

The Tulare Joint Union High School District (“District”) is
requesting submission of statements of qualifications from
firms interested in providing full architectural planning and
design services to the District. The District intends to select
a pool of qualified firms for future consideration to provide
services for selected District projects up to $10,000,000, as
needed through 2030.

RFQ documents and specifications may be reviewed and/or
downloaded from the Tulare Joint Union High School District
Website at: www.tjuhsd.org then go to Departments, Busi-
ness Services, RFPS & Open Bids.

Interested companies are invited to submit their Statement
of Qualifications (SOQ) as described below, with one (1)
unbound original, two (2) bound copies, and to:

Tulare Joint Union High School District
BUSINESS SERVICES
426 North Blackstone, Tulare, CA 93274
Attn: RFQ Architectural Services

All Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) must be received on
or before 2:00 PM, Thursday, July 17, 2025. Any submission
received after this date and time will not be accepted.

Firms that intend to submit a SOQ must be insured, must be
a licensed architect, and must maintain a full-service office
within seventy-five (75) miles of the District.

The District reserves the right to waive any informalities or
irregularities in received submittals. Further, the District
reserves the right to reject any submittals and to negotiate
contract terms with one or more respondent firms for one or
more of the work items. The District retains the sole discre-
tion to determine the issue of compliance and to determine
whether a respondent is responsive, responsible and quali-
fied.

Kelley Nicholson
Board Clerk

June 24, July 1 2025
LYRK0316932



